

RECOGNITION OF STUDENTS, STAFF AND COMMUNITY

SUMMARY

The district recognizes the following individual for their outstanding achievement and contributions to the Beaverton School District and the community.

BACKGROUND

School Finance Outstanding Service Award

Mike Schofield, BSD's Associate Superintendent for Business Services, has received the Outstanding Service Award from the Oregon Association of School Business Officials, a recognition awarded by the statewide association to one school finance professional each year.

Mike has served Oregon students for more than 36 years, the last 6 in BSD. An excerpt from his nomination: "Mike's resume includes leadership through multiple economic downturns — from the Great Recession to the COVID-19 pandemic — always keeping students at the center and financial stability as a top priority... But what truly sets Mike apart is his ability to make complex things understandable. He has a gift for taking the tangled web of school budgets and turning it into something that's clear and meaningful — for administrators, school boards, and community members alike. Whether he's giving a live presentation or recording a budget update, his message is always grounded, accessible and focused on what matters most: our students."